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As participants of the Kovan Innovative Entrepreneurs
Association, we had the opportunity to participate in the

'Shall We Dance' project held in Vienna within the scope of
the Erasmus+ program. In this project, we came together
with participants from Austria, Bosnia and Herzegovina,
Ukraine, Montenegro and Macedonia.  Together we have

strengthened the intercultural dialogue and had chance to
know eachother better by using the universal language of
dance. Each dance presented us with a story that tells us

about the history, traditions and social values of that
culture. 

The historical atmosphere of Vienna offered a unique
background to this project. The events we held in the city

were filled with cultural and artistic riches. The cultural
heritage of Vienna has been inspiring for everyone involved
in the project. In this context, I we once again how valuable

Erasmus+ projects are for young people.

Shall we dance?
Youth Exchange


